
NOTICE 
 

TOUR BOAT OPERATORS 
 
The City of Hamilton wishes to advise that any tour 
boat operators wishing to use the Hamilton wharves to 
embark or disembark passengers MUST be registered 
with the Corporation of Hamilton Port Operations 
office. 
 
With the America’s Cup event fast approaching, 
operators are encouraged to register by contacting the 
City Port Office on 295-7724 or via email at 
docksoffice@cityhall.bm, to avoid any disappointment. 
 
City Hall   Earl Francis 
6th April 2017   Port Superintendent 


